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October Lunch Menus 

Click for Elementary Click for Secondary 

District Calendar Reminders 
All ACS schools will be closed
this Friday, Oct. 7 for a Fall break
holiday. 
Monday and Tuesday - Oct. 10th
and 11th - are I-learning days for
students. Students will have
assignments to complete
remotely on those days. 
Monday is a critical data day for
faculty and staff and Tuesday is
a vertical planning day for
Faculty & staff. 
Students will return to campuses
on Wednesday, October 12th. 

Principal 
Appreciation
Month

Celebrated every October,
National Principals Month is an
opportunity to celebrate and honor
our incredible school principals for
their visionary leadership and
tireless pursuit of success for each
student.

We are so grateful for our
principals. They work long hours
on behalf our students, faculty,
staff and community. If you see
them this month tell them thank
you! Help us give them the "pat on
the back" they deserve! 

Family Engagment Month

October is Family and
Community
Engagement Month. 
 Don't miss out on
exiting and important 
 activities happening in
our school system.
Make sure you are
checking the district's
Community
Engagement calendar
each week. 
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https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/845d651a6f2c488bb88b0bd94accf677.pdf
https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/8d65848f667a4255bda2441b82518315.pdf
https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/38e82ea68aa94c3eacab4c7232d9067b.pdf


Beginning in August of 2021, a Model for Continuous Improvement in
Technology Integration was developed and implemented in Alexander
City Schools. Through implementation of this model, several actions were
taken to enhance teaching and learning processes and support learning
outcomes for students. At the September Board Meeting the teachers
who completed the Continuous Improvement in Tech Integration were
recognized.  

ACS Spotlight! 

Read our TECH Tracks Newsletter by clicking here! 

Pictured with Brigitte McCawley and  Dr. Beverly Price from L-R: Caitlin Harrell, RES, Scarlett
Atchison, RES, & Abegale Faust, RES. Not pictured: Sarah Ray, BRHS (not pictured)
Lynda Chick, SES (not pictured)



Thank you to everyone who
supported the Lake Martin
Invitational. The weather
was perfect and the event a
huge success!  

Follow ACS on social media
For all the fun! 

https://www.instagram.com/alexander_city_schools/
https://www.facebook.com/AlexanderCitySchools
https://drive.google.com/file/d/194xzsqTWfRoKJbLCfyuWHsgb4AU92XIJ/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/194xzsqTWfRoKJbLCfyuWHsgb4AU92XIJ/view

